
Via email 25/5/2012 

To Whom It May Concern: 
  
My name is Angela La Spina and I am a Brisbane based Acupuncturist now in my 16th year of 
practice. 
I feel that Continuing Professional Education is of the highest importance, however I feel it needs to 
address the needs of all different learning styles. I myself, predominantly a visual learner, feel that 
the provisions in the current draft of the Continuing Professional Development Registration Standard 
does not make enough provision for visual learners. I suggest there needs to be CPD hours allocated 
to the purchase of approved academic journals and relevant texts. 
  
Thank you for allowing me to make a submission regarding this matter. 
  
A. La Spina 
 


